
The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), in partnership with Park County and the United 
States Forest Service (USFS), are developing a planning study to analyze roadway conditions, 
identify areas of concern, and develop improvement options for the Shields River Road 
corridor from US 89 (MP 0.0) to the National Forest Boundary (MP 19.5). Recommendations 
have been identified to address the most critical needs of the corridor and will help the study 
partners prioritize and allocate resources to address the needs. 

Tuesday, August 13, 2019
4:30 PM - 6:30 PM (Open House)

When:

Where: Shields Valley Senior Citizens Center
208 S Elliot St
Wilsall, MT 59086

What: The open house is an opportunity for members of the public to speak 
directly with project staff to have their questions answered while learning 
about the planning process. The public will have the opportunity to review 
and comment on the recommended improvement options. 

Shields River Road Planning Project
Open House

For more information contact:

Scott Randall, PE, PTOE
RPA Project Manager
Robert Peccia and Associates
Call 406.447.5000
Email srandall@rpa-hln.com

Seth English-Young
FHWA Project Manager
Federal Highways Administration - Western Federal Lands
Call 360.619.7803
Email seth.english-young@dot.gov

To review the Draft Preliminary Engineering Report, please visit: www.parkcounty.org/Our-Projects/
Shields-River-Road-Planning-Project/ 
Please submit all comments by Sunday, September 8th. 


